A RAHALL STATION

WWNR

FRANK R. KNUTTI
General Manager

September 14, 1946,

Mr, Kermit Geary.
R.F.D. # 2.
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Mr. Geary;

Thank you for your letter of September 9, 1946, You
report hearing this astation at 3:52 AM EST on this date, A check
of our operations log for t his period shows your report to be
correct for this time,

This is our frequency check period and we are on at
this time daily for the frequency check,

r Yours truly.
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Harold Kinkead.

Chief Engineer,



